Martha Hernandez

Director of Children's Ministries

Martha is a graduate of Christopher Newport University with a degree in Early Childhood Developmental Psychology. She has spent her professional career teaching young children both in public and Christian education. Having fond memories of attending Vacation Bible School and Sunday School as a child, Martha looks forward to making memorable experiences for the children of Williamsburg United Methodist Church and the community. A desire to share with children the love of God led Martha to volunteering in children's ministry prior to her becoming the Director of Children's Ministry at WUMC. Martha is an avid football fan who also enjoys watching her sons play for their sports teams. Martha lives in Newport News with her husband, Juan and sons Will and Ian.